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Parent/Carer Consultation Appointments 

Parent/Carer Consultation Appointments are in the process of being arranged and appointments will be posted 

on See Saw today. 

ParentPay 

AIP our school caterers have asked us to remind parents/carers that if your child is not in school, whether it is for 

absence due to illness, medical reasons or any school trips, it is parents’/carers responsibility to ensure that 

meals are cancelled by 9am on the morning of the absence.   If the meal has not been cancelled by this time then 

you will be charged for that meal and AIP will be unable to offer a refund as the meal preparation will have 

begun. 


